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Madam Chair and Members of the Committee, 
 
We appreciate this opportunity to submit neutral testimony on SB 7. 
 
Kansas needs to reduce income tax rates but we don’t believe people should be taxed differently 
based on where they live. 
 
Additionally, this change would likely lead to a shift in the tax burden to people who don’t live in 
rural equity decline counties because state spending continues to rise. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
 


